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                     June 2021 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
As police officers poured into the restaurant for our outreach lunch, I was again reminded of God’s 
power to bring people to hear the gospel and be ministered to. God is using us to encourage them 
and proclaim the gospel to them. Many of the officers are discouraged as cities and states across 
this country have made it more difficult than ever before for police to do their jobs.  

 
I have been encouraged as police 
officers that I have been discipling 
for many years are growing in 
their faith. We have seen God 
save marriages as we have 
counseled them and prayed for 
them over the years. Though 
many have been discouraged 
because of the attack on law 
enforcement officers in our 
country, we have been able to 
encourage them to not give up as 

we pray for law and order to prevail again in our country.  
 
A police officer we are discipling told me that for the first time she is witnessing to people she 
encounters as she is working on patrol. Police work is a wonderful opportunity for officers to help 
and minister to people that are in difficult situations. Years ago, when I worked for Los Angeles 
County Sheriff’s I was able to share my faith with many people that I encountered.  
 
I believe God is going to expose corruption and wickedness in our country sooner than later. I 
believe He still has plans to bless and use our country for His purpose and glory. I am praying for 
revival and awakening in the church in America. I believe the greatest time of evangelism and 
harvest will take place in the years to come. We need to continue to pray and trust God as He 
builds His church knowing that the gates of hell will not prevail against it.  
 
Thank you for your prayers and financial support that enable us to minister to law enforcement 
officers in our country. As we partner together, we will know that we have done our part in fulfilling 
the Great Commission.  
 
 
 
         Sincerely, 
         
         Randy Green 
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